
I am a Torrey Hills resident that has lived in the community for over 20 years. I am strongly 

against the plan to redistrict Torrey Hills, all or part, from District 1 to District 6.  

 

First of all, we are separated by a long stretch of Los Penasquitos Canyon and, therefore, do 

not share communities of interest. Further, dividing Torrey Hills in any way would move a 

portion of the neighborhood away from its natural communities of interest, including 

Carmel Valley, Torrey Pines and Del Mar Mesa, having devastating implications for families 

on many levels. 

 

I urge you to keep all of Torrey Hills intact and in District 1! 

 

Jill Leibowitz 
 


